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Ross Sutherland Rugby Football Club Environmental Policy 

We at the ‘‘The Club’’ are becoming increasingly aware, not only of global concerns, but more particularly those of our own local environment. As members of the community, we also share its concerns and will make every effort to ensure that we minimise any adverse effects our operations may have on the environment.

Ross Sutherland Rugby Football Club is committed to protect people and the environment. It aims to do this through the monitoring, development, delivery and continual improvement of its grounds and facilities.

Ross Sutherland Rugby Football Club is continually striving to improve its environmental performance by setting improvement objectives and targets by regularly reviewing its progress towards these goals. 

As a club we will also monitor and encourage any contractors to improve their own environmental performance should this be necessary.

The ‘The Club’ will achieve this commitment of safeguarding the environment by undertaking the following, The ‘The Club’ will:-
· Comply with all existing legislation. 
· Implement procedures to prevent pollution to land, air or water. 
· Take environmental factors into consideration in any new developments or contract works. 
· Improve the environmental impact of the ‘The Club’s activities.
· Collect and monitor information regarding the environmental impact and record of the ‘The Club’. 
· Respond to the needs and concerns of the community promptly. 
· Reduce waste and consumption of natural resources wherever possible. 
· Co-operate in any investigations concerning hazardous emissions or incorrect disposal of hazardous waste. 
· Be aware of the COSHH (Amendment) Regulations 2004 
· Be aware of the Environmental Protection Act 1990 Appropriate training and financial Club resources will be made available to ensure that all staff members have the skills to implement the above policy


Adopted 25/10/23. 

This Policy is to be review annually by the Board.
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